PAUL J. PAOLATTO

November 10, 2016

Chair

London Police Services Board
601 Dundas Street

London ON N68 1X1

RE: Notice of Resignation

Dear Chair,

| am writing to provide you with sufficient notice of my intent to resign my position on Board
effective March 31, 2017.

It has been a privilege to serve on the London Police Services Board for the past six years and |
would like to thank all of the members for their support throughout this period.

Kindest regards,

[

Paul Paolatto
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